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Head Teacher: Mrs C McGregor
11th February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers
 
PARENT APPOINTMENTS 
 
I am writing to confirm that parent appointments will take place on Tuesday 2nd March (between 9:30am-10:30am or 10:30am-11:30am) and Thursday 4th March (between 1:00pm-2:00pm or 2:00pm-3:00pm).  
 
Please note that due to the current COVID-19 restrictions, we cannot provide face to face meetings and therefore meetings will take place by telephone.  Each family will be able to book a time slot within a 1 hour timeframe.  Parents will be contacted for a 10 minute (maximum) meeting; please note that teachers will have to keep tightly to their schedule.
 
We will use an online booking system used previously for parents to make their booking.  The booking system will open at 12:00 on MONDAY 15th FEBRUARY.  Please click the link below to book your time preference by 10:00am on MONDAY 1st MARCH when bookings will close.  

Spaces in each session are limited and so we encourage you to make your booking at the earliest possible opportunity.  Due to limited spaces, whilst we will make every effort to accommodate everyone, but we cannot guarantee that you will be able to book your preferred time.
 
https://stjamesce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
 
Logging in to the system is easy; you simply need the following details:

Your details                                       Child’s details           
Title                                                     Student’s First Name
First Name                                          Student’s Surname    
Surname                                             Student’s Date of Birth (DOB) 
 
(Inputting your e-mail address is optional. If you decide to input your address the system will send confirmation of your selected appointment time).  If you are unable to log into the Parents’ Evening system, it is probably a simple case that on our system we have your title incorrect (ie Ms instead of Mrs or Miss) - PLEASE TRY ALL ALTERNATIVE TITLES TO LOG IN (ie MISS, MS, MRS etc).   If you are still unable to log in please contact school via an email to contact.us@stjamespri.uk and we will try to assist you.  
 
Yours sincerely
 
Mrs McGregor
HEADTEACHER

Troubleshooting Guide
If you are experiencing issues logging in to the Parents Evening System to book your appointment, please try the following:-

· As parents are only allowed to book 1 slot, the system uses the first contact we hold for your child.  You will need to log in using details of the first contact – if this is not you, please try the other parent/carer’s details – it may be that we hold them as the first contact. Please note, the person taking the call can be either parent.

INFO: Generally, it will be the parent that receives the bulk of the text messages from school that we hold as the first contact.
· Please ensure you have tried all variations of your title (ie Miss, Mrs, Ms etc) – this is the most common issue we have with parents being able to log in.

· If, after having tried all of the above, you are still experiencing issues – please email contact.us@stjamespri.uk providing the following information so that we can check why you might be experiencing issues:

Pupil’s details (including first name, surname and date of birth)

Your name (including title, first name & surname)

Details of any other person whose details you have tried to log in with

Please do not call the school office – we will sort all issues in the order they are received via email
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